From: Martin <art@mladesign.co.uk>

Sent: 12 February 2021 11:51

To: WEB_Planning <Planning@stroud.gov.uk>
Subject: Emailing: Frampton FRA 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,
WISMA MULIA, BRIDGE ROAD, FRAMPTON ON SEVERN, GLOS. GL2 7HE.

Following my emailed planning application this morning I enclose as promised the flood risk assessment for your
information.

Yours faithfully,
Martin Lloyd.

Martin Lloyd Associates.

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link
attachments:

Frampton FRA 2020

Note: To protect against computer viruses, email programs may prevent you from sending or receiving certain types of
file attachments. Check your email security settings to determine how attachments are handled.



